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SUBJECT: REAPPOINTMENT AS CHAIRMAN TO WCO

Dear Chairman,

I am writing to congratulate you for your reappointment as Chairman to World Customs
Organization (WCO) for another year. This was clearly due to the massive trust and respect the WCO
members have for you.

I would also like to thank you for the manner in which the previous Council Session 132 was
managed. You have clearly dealt with difficult issues in a very wise and unbiased manner, which is
highly commendable given the circumstances.

As President of Bahrain Customs Affairs and Vice Chair of the MENA Region WCO, | look
forward to working closely with you in serving the entire customs community.

Yours Sincerely,
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Ahmed H Al Khalifa
President of Customs Affairs

Kingdom of Bahrain
Vice-Chair of MENA Region-WCO

Cc: Director of Planning and Customs Policies
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